
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 
140 E. Church Street 

        
October 6, 2020 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 
         
The October meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by Chair, 
Kathleen Hallman at the stated time and location. 
 
 
ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 
  
Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 
Co- Chair  :  
Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 
     Antonia Buck 
     Barbara Hufnagle 
     David Hufnagle 
     Thomas Hufnagle 
     Janice MacKenzie   
     Mark Moore 
 
Members Absent :  Linda Hufnagle 
       
Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 
Other   : 
 

MINUTES 

 Mrs. B Hufnagle made a motion that the minutes of the September 1, 2020 meeting be approved. 
Motion was seconded by Mrs. A. Buck and the motion carried with all in favor. 
 
TREE NAMING CEREMONY RECAP 

Board members agreed that the tree naming ceremony held on September 12th was successful. Ms. J. 
McKenzie started that next year it would be great to have an arborist walk with participants to give 
information on the trees selected to be named. Board thanked Ms. McKenzie for all her work to make 
the Tree Naming event a success.  
 
HALLOWEEN DECORATING COMMUNITY TOUR 

The advertisement for the Halloween Decorating Tour has been posted on the website and 
advertisements placed in local papers. After a short discussion it was agreed that the prizes for first 
second and third be $75-$50 and $25 respectively. 
 
HOLIDAY LIGHTING CONTEST 

Due to COVID-19 concerns, Board member will individually judge the Holiday Lighting  on December 
18th. This year money prizes will be given instead of ornaments in the amount of $50 for 1st; $25 for 2nd 
and $15 for 3rd place. 
 
CANDLES IN OLD FIREHOUSE AND TRAIN STATION 



  

Board members scheduled putting the lighted candles in the old fire house and train station on 
November 21, 2020 beginning at 10:00 a.m. 
 
LIGHTING LARGE PINE TREE IN PARK 

Mr. M. Moore was tasked with investigating option to use a light projector to illuminate the large pine 
tree named “Father Pine” in the park across from the fire hall. 
 
GLOW DISC GOLF 

The Park and Recreation Board received a request from the disc golf group to host a nighttime glow 
disc golf event in the park’s disc golf course. After considerable discussion, it was decided to not allow 
a night disc golf event. Park rules on both the Sellersville and Perkasie sides of the park ban activities 
from dusk until dawn as a safety measure for park users and to be courteous to the residents abutting the 
park. 
 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 
Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 7:53 P.M. The next scheduled 
meeting will be November 10, 2020 at Sellersville Borough Hall. 
             
               
       By:  __________________________ 
         Kathleen Fretz, Secretary                      


